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November 15, 2005

Charles D. Hunimer^ Jr., MD, Chairman : _ , . • ,
Pennsylvania State Board of Medicine '
PO Box 2649 ' ' - . ' - - ) .--; ; . - V '" . . ' - - ' '
Harrisburg PA 17105-2649 ; \ / :

Dear Dr. Hummer:

My name is Robert Glorioso arid lam a physician in primary, solo practice in York,
Pennsylvania. I supervise David Gann PATC and Gretchen Chronister PA-C, who both
work in my practice. I am writing in support of the proposed changes to Pennsylvania
Code Title 49, Chapter 18, regarding physician assistants.. These changes would update
the regulations of PA's, and enable my physician assistants and me to more effectively
care for our patients. ' .

The regulations have already been approved by the medical board, and are now facing
review. The regulations seem to be sound, moderate, and appropriate. They will allow
me to safely and effectively supervise my physician assistants and help us all provide
quality care to our patients. .. -- .' - : v ; . ..

I urge you and the state board to please approve these changes. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Robert C. Glorioso MD

Brockie Medical Center, 924-M Colonial Avenue, York, PA 17403


